
The Heights Church
“We exist to joyfully surrender our lives to Jesus Christ
through God’s Word, 
together proclaiming the gospel to all peoples,
for the glory of God.”

Worship	 February 9, 2020
	

Gathering	
May the People Praise You	 Getty/Townend/Cash/Zimmer

Welcome

Praise & Adoration 	
How Firm a Foundation	 Rippon’s Hymns
All the Earth	 Ingram/Rozier/Andrews/Smith
Scripture Reading	 Psalm 34:1–15
Take My Life	 Havergal/Malan

Prayer of Thanksgiving	 Brent Fischer

Worship in Giving	
O Lord, My Rock and My Redeemer	 Nathan Stiff

Response	
Show Us Christ	 Plank/Kauflin

Worship in the Word
The Lamb Opens the Scroll, Part 2
Revelation 6	 page 1031 in pew Bible
Weyland Leach

Closing Song	
In Christ Alone	 Getty/Townend

Benediction
The Heights Church
1845 Hyacinth Avenue East, Saint Paul, MN 55119-4599
church office: 651.776.0519 / fax: 651.776.1492
email: theheightschurch1@gmail.com
theheightschurchmn.org

Sermon: 
The Lamb Opens the Scroll, Part 2
Revelation 6	
Weyland Leach



Welcome!
Welcome to The Heights Church! We are grateful that you are with us 
today as we gather together to make much of Jesus Christ. If you have 
any questions or would like to know more about our church please fill out 
our Connection Card located in the pews. It is our joy to serve you.

We love having families worship together in our service. We also 
understand that a child may become restless during a service. If needed, 
you are welcome to use our restless child room directly behind the 
sanctuary where the worship service can still be heard. We also have a 
Nursing Moms’ Room across the hall from the sanctuary where you can 
listen to the worship service. 

Announcements	 visit us at theheightschurchmn.org

Men’s Bible Study - Wednesday, February 12, 7pm
Our Men’s Bible study meets on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of the month 
at 7pm. Join us this Wednesday for a time of studying God’s Word together.

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast - Saturday, February 29
Gather with us for a morning of good food and rich fellowship with other 
men from The Heights Church from 8-10am in the Fireside Room. All men 
and boys (grade 6 and up) are invited! To help us get an accurate count for 
food, Please R.S.V.P. by signing up on the bulletin board in the foyer.

Boys Basketball Camp (Grades 2–6) - Saturdays in March
Boys in grades 2-6 are invited to participate in a basketball camp at The 
Heights Church gym on Saturday mornings (March 7, 14, and 21), from 
10:45am - 12pm. Led by men from our church, our focus for the camp is 
to create and build friendships, learn basic fundamentals of basketball, 
and to encourage young boys to honor Christ in how we play. You may 
invite your friends and neighbors! There is no fee to attend but you must 
register your child by March 1. To register or to get more information, 
please contact Jesse Harms at jesse.heightschurch@gmail.com.

Baby Shower for Michelle Taylor - Saturday, April 4, 2pm
All women and girls are invited to a baby shower for Michelle on April 4, 
from 2–4pm at The Heights Church. For more information, please contact 
Katie Leach (kjleach@gmail.com).

Join a Small Group
Are you looking to join a small group? Bob and Carolyn Hayton are hosting 
a small group that will begin meeting in March. Their group will meet on 
Sundays, once every three weeks at 3pm. The first study will be on the 
book of James. For more information contact Bob Hayton 651-778-3726
or bobhayton@gmail.com.

This Week
Sunday, February 9
9:00am	 Sunday School (All Ages)
9:00am	 Worship Team Rehearsal
10:15am 	 Worship Service

Wednesday, February 12
7:00pm	 Men’s Bible Study
7:30pm	 Worship Team Rehearsal

Friday, February 14
5:30am	 Prayer Gathering

Sunday, February 16
9:00am	 Sunday School (All Ages)
9:00am	 Worship Team Rehearsal
10:15am 	 Worship Service

Attendance / Offering
Attendance last Sunday:	 173
General Budget:
Offering Given Last Sunday:	 $19,333
Offering Given Feb. to Date:	 $19,333
Offering Needed Monthly:	 $26,790
Giving vs. Budget 
Fiscal YTD through Jan.:	 $4,959
(Fiscal year is May ‘19–April ‘20)

Preaching Schedule
Feb. 16	 Weyland Leach
Feb. 23	 Weyland Leach
Mar. 1	 Weyland Leach

Serving One Another
Today		
Greeters:	Loren Johnson, Ron and Pat Conklin
Coffee:	 Carl & Alice Rogan

Next Sunday, Feb. 16 
Mike & Melinda Facklam, Loren Johnson

Communion for March 1
Walt Acosta, Brent Fischer, Dale Jackson, Duane Roub
Set up: Duane & Peggy Roub 

Prayer Requests
Do you have a prayer request?
It is our joy to pray for you. Please 
share your request via our prayer link 
at theheightschurchmn.org
or by contacting the church office
at 651.776.0519.

Baptism / Membership
Do you have questions about 
baptism or church membership? 
Please contact us at 651.776.0519 
or theheightschurch1@gmail.com.

Sermon Audio
Audio of today’s sermon will be 
available for streaming/download 
at theheightschurchmn.org 
by this Tuesday. You can also 
request an audio CD of any sermon 
by contacting our church office.

Mobile Giving
You can use your phone to 
give to The Heights Church.
Text “HEIGHTSMN” to 77977
to get a link to give a one-time
or recurring offering.
When you send your text you will receive a one-time reply 
containing a link to give to The Heights Church (1msg/
request). Please be aware that Msg & Data rates may apply.  
For full Terms & Conditions, please visit https://pushpay.com/
terms. For the Privacy Policy, please visit https://pushpay.
com/privacy. For help, reply HELP or STOP to cancel.


